Solar Energy Example

Dear Chris,
 
We hope that Matt has briefed you and that you are still willing to be a part of the Futurescape City Tours this Saturday, December 1st.  I am sorry that we were not able to meet last week (hope you are feeling better). This email provides more information about what’s in store.
 
The Futurescape City Tours (FCT), sponsored by the Center for Nanotechnology in Society and run through a School of Sustainability graduate studio, convenes a group of 15 citizens to explore equity and urban sustainability in relation to nanotechnology in the city. The group will consider:
 
What does the future of technology hold for Phoenix? 
Which new technologies matter most for you and your community? 
How would you direct science and technology?
 
The FCT aims to build the capacities among participants to appreciate the trade-offs, path dependencies and societal choices surrounding emerging technologies.
 
The walking tour, site visits and discussions with experts represent a novel approach to public engagement. The participants will also be taking photographs and notes during the day to capture their thoughts. As researchers, we are interested to demonstrate innovative ways that citizens and stakeholders can deliberate about the future of the city. An important element is your participation and we deeply appreciate your willingness to join this experiment.
 
For your part, we are glad that you will join us to explore solar energy from 9:30- 10:30 am at Bioscience High School at 512 East Pierce Street, Phoenix, AZ 85004.
 
Our entire group will arrive at the school 9:30am (we are meeting at the AZ Science Center at 8:45 am—you are welcome to kick-off the tour with us). Carlo Altamirano from our team will arrive at the school at 9:15 to meet you.  If you run into troubles, please call him at 480-734-9678.
 
You will be joined in your session by the principal of the Biosciences High School, Deedee Falls, and Suzanne Fallender (Intel, bio below). There may also be a representative from NRG who donated the panels. As we discussed with Matt, we hope that you will focus on the future of solar energy—what’s in store, what are some of the social or political issues, and your vision for renewables in Arizona.
 
Carlo will introduce you, Deedee and Suzanne at the start, and then you will go to the rooftop installation with Deedee and half of our group. Given space limitations, we will run two sessions. Taking about 5 minutes each, Deedee will tell the story about how the panels came to be, and you will then present your perspectives. Next you will field questions and engage in discussion. Feel free to ask questions of thegroup, involving them in your ideas. This is the citizens’ opportunity to learn more about solar energy in the community and to develop their ownviews.
 
We would also like to invite you to attend free gallery event from 5pm-9pm during First Friday on December 7th in downtown Phoenix. The event will feature interactive photographic installations that portray the citizens’ experience with the urban walking tour. It will be a wonderful opportunity to see the impacts of your participation.
Where: Nursing Health Institute Building - Room 115, 550 N. 3rd St, Phoenix, AZ 85004
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to email or call me at 480 577 6076.
 
Best regards,
Cynthia and the Futurescape City Tours team
 
